

5 September 2019

Dear Reception families,

New Parents Welcome Coffee Morning: Friday 13 September

Welcome to Farnborough Primary School. The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) would like to invite you to a coffee morning at the school on Friday, 13 September 2019 at 9am. This is an informal event for you to meet other parents and carers, as well as school staff, PTA members and members of the Local Committee (Governors). Parents, child carers, grandparents, etc are all welcome.

The PTA works to raise vital funds for the school, as well as arrange fun events for children and parents. All parents/carers are automatically members of the PTA.

If anyone is interested in becoming the Reception Class Representative please get in touch with us via email farnboroughpta@gmail.com or leave us a note in the PTA post box outside the school office entrance. The Class Representative keeps their class up to date on any upcoming PTA events and information. It is a good way to get to know other parents in your child's class.

We will also have a selection of pre-loved reception uniforms. These items will be on sale for £1 each.

We look forward to meeting you.

Kind regards,

June Dean PTA Chair

> Email: farnboroughpta@gmail.com Registered Charity No: 1015805